
411 West First Street
Duluth, Minnesota 55802City of Duluth

Legislation Details (With Text)

File #: 21-0578R Name:

Status:Type: Resolution Passed

File created: In control:8/4/2021 Planning and Economic Development

On agenda: Final action:8/16/2021 8/16/2021

Title: RESOLUTION APPROVING A DEVELOPMENT AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF DULUTH
AND CATALYST HOLDINGS LLC, FOR THE DEMOLITION AND DEVELOPMENT OF 411 NORTH
50TH AVENUE WEST.

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments: 1. Exhibit A

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

adoptedCity Council8/16/2021 1

RESOLUTION APPROVING A DEVELOPMENT AGREEMENT BETWEEN THE CITY OF DULUTH AND
CATALYST HOLDINGS LLC, FOR THE DEMOLITION AND DEVELOPMENT OF 411 NORTH 50TH AVENUE
WEST.

CITY PROPOSAL:

Resolved, that the city council of the city of Duluth does hereby approve the Development Agreement
between the city of Duluth (“City”) and Catalyst Holdings LLC (“Developer”), substantially in the form of that
attached as Exhibit A, related to the 411 North 50th Avenue West residential demolition and development
located at 411 North 50th Avenue West in Duluth, Minnesota.

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE:  The purpose of this resolution is to obtain the city council’s approval of the
Development Agreement between the city of Duluth and Catalyst Holdings LLC for the demolition and
development on property located at 411 North 50th Avenue West project located at 411 North 50th Avenue
West in Duluth, Minnesota. The project will be located on property currently occupied by a blighted building
that has been condemned for human habitation.

The Development Agreement provides for the demolition of the structure that was condemned for human
habitation in 2017 followed by new development resulting in not less than two units of housing. The City had
been speaking with the previous owner on blight remediation prior to them entering into a purchase agreement
with Catalyst Holdings LLC. Once Catalyst Holdings LLC had the signed purchase agreement they began to
work with the City on blight remediation. Previously allocated FY 2018 Community Development Block Grant
(CDBG) funds will support demolition costs following a City issued request for proposal process for qualified
remediation/demolition contractors.
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